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16.4.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 16.4.24 
 

Good morning!  I hope this finds you and your family well and refreshed after the break.  We hope 
that our families who have been celebrating Easter or Eid have had a happy time, and we are 
looking forward to starting the new school term today. 
 
I just wanted to pass on a couple of reminders about events this week: 
 
Year 3 visit to the Fitzwilliam Museum – Thursday 18th April:  Our Year 3 classes will be out 
on a visit to the Fitzwilliam Museum this Thursday. 
Year 4 swimming:  Year 4 swimming will begin this week on Thursday, so please do make sure 
children have their swimming kit with them on Thursday morning. 
Friday 19th April – Year 6 SATs workshop:  Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited 
to come along to a short workshop at 2.45pm on Friday in the Expressive Arts hall (come to the 
side door of the hall and we will let you in that way).  This is a good opportunity to learn more 
about the format of the SATs tests which Year 6 children will be doing in May, and teachers will be 
able to answer any questions you may have. 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any specifically KS1 questions, 
please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for anything particularly 
involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk

